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Good Luck to Mrs Catanach 

Whilst on the theme of the JLC, I would like to wish the very best of luck to Mrs 
Vicky Catanach, who begins her maternity leave today.  The good wishes of all 
at Hulme Hall are with her in the coming weeks and we look forward to the 
exciting news of her impending arrival! 

Dates for your 
Diary 

Monday 18th March 
Individual Senior 
Photos Years 7-11 

Thursday 21st March 
Curriculum 

Enrichment Day 2 

Friday 22nd March  
Whole School 
Photograph 

Tuesday 2nd April 
Spring Concert 

Thursday 4th April 
Spring Term Ends 

12.30pm 
Year 9 Reports Issued 

Dear Parents 

Last week I was delighted to be invited to the JLC to see how the children were 
celebrating World Book Day and to read a passage from my favourite book.  
The children spent the day focusing on the importance of reading and looked 
resplendent in their character costumes.    

Dean Grierson, Headmaster 

Hulme Hall Grammar School  
⬧Caring ⬧Nurturing ⬧Achieving 

Senior School Newsletter 

High 5 to Hulme Hall 

Our new sports facilities were put to very good use once 
again this week as we hosted another ISA (North) sports 
event.  We welcomed 10 Independent Prep schools to 
compete in a “High 5” netball tournament.   

The sun decided to shine on a fantastic event that 
eventually saw Greenbank Prep crowned champions.  
Thanks must again go to Mrs Smith and her band of Year 
10 helpers, who organised and ran the event. 

A Showcase of Talent 

It was great to see several musicians, singers and actors showcasing their 
performing arts talents to the whole school at our assembly last Monday.  A 
range of performers entertained the audience and there was even a reprise of a 
recent GCSE Drama Practical Assessment piece from our Year 11 Drama pupils.  
Very well done to all who took part. 

Elevating Education 

On the academic front, I am sure our Year 7 pupils will be delighted that the vast majority of their 
examinations are now completed and they deserve to have a restful and enjoyable weekend.  

Elevate Education visited our Year 11 pupils again earlier in the week as they continued their study skills 
programme.  The final set of Pupil Progress Records will be sent out to Year 11 parents today, and I would 
encourage all our candidates to take full advantage of the extra help that is on offer from staff.  Don’t 
forget too that the Enrichment Centre is now open until 5.00pm each evening (4.15pm on a Friday) for 
private study. 


